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Dear Parents 
 
As part of our creative curriculum, the juniors are to take part in a ‘University Style’ course.  We are 
offering a wide range of courses to suit all interests. Children will make their course choices from 
the Emmer Green Prospectus and application form which can be accessed via our school website. 
Their class teacher will talk through the application process with them. 
 
The courses will take place on the afternoons of 7th and 8th May. Children will need to complete an 
application form indicating their 1st, 2nd, 3rd, 4th and 5th preferred choices. Again, this year we would 
like the children to apply online. Online applications will be open from Wednesday 17th April at 6pm 
and can be made by visiting www.emmergreenprimary.com/egu If your child is unable to access the 
internet at home, there will be school laptops available on Friday 19th April in 6NM during break and 
lunch so that they can come and complete the form then. We will ensure that the children are 
reminded of this on the day.  
 
We will do our best to accommodate children’s individual choices as much as possible and we will 
allocate places on a first come, first served basis. We would appreciate it if you could assist your 
child (ren) in completing their application form. All applications should be completed by Friday 19th  
April.  
 
We hope that the courses will offer your child a new learning experience whilst encouraging them to 
think about future education choices. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Nichola Mullins 
Assistant Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 


